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 WE REMEMBER…            

Helen Smith                                 

Dianne Young                              

Bill Rotz                          

 

We Welcome… 

Brian Cook                                        

Helen Burkholder                       

Peter Dirks 
 

 

WE CELEBRATE  

THE BIRTHDAYS OF… 

Joyce Woodhouse 

Justina Ens 

Gim Yen “Bill” Wong                        

Martha Derksen                         

Viola Eckert                                 

Luciana “Lucy” Bibaud 

Anne Durksen                           

Daniel Lechet                              

Greg Leigh                               

Roseanne Bridges      

We certainly have experienced a wonderful 
warm summer with lots of sunshine. The 
residents have enjoyed a variety of 
programs over the course of the summer, 
especially our strawberry, watermelon and 
peach socials, Olympic games and carnival 
day! 

 

We would also like to thank everyone who 
continues to support our recreation 
department with purchasing perishky. It 
takes a lot of time and hard work to 
prepare for all the orders. If anyone is 
interested in helping us on baking days 
please let Norma or the recreation staff 
know, we would welcome your help! 

 

Lastly, sharing with everyone in case you 
missed the recent communication memo. 
Radiant Care is approaching our next steps 
with pursing accreditation for both of our 
Long-Term Care homes. Our survey will be 
conducted this month on September 23-24. 
We would like to thank our staff for all they 
do to serve our residents with excellence, 
love and dignity. 



Please join us for special 

musical guests the Sunshine 

Singers on Tuesday 

September 10th at 2:30pm 

in the Great Room.   

 Perishky Orders  

Perishky will be 

available for purchase 

on: 

 Oct 9th & Oct 23rd  

Place your orders at the 

Welcome Desk. 

Resident Council 

Meeting 

Tuesday, September 
24th at 2:30pm  

in the Great Room. 
 

Hope to see 

everyone there!  

There is a  

FAMILY & RESIDENT  

INFORMATION BOARD  

on the first floor across from 

the bathrooms and Tuck Shop.  

Take a look for information  

posted about our Home! 

A snapshot of our 

residents with  

Niagara College 

students engaged 

in a unique  game! 

Sightseeing bus trip with a quick stop for an ice cream.  



 

We Are Like Sheep!     Pastor Jim 

Researchers at the University of Cambridge discovered that sheep are much smarter 

than previously thought. In one study, the sheep passed an intelligence test that most 

monkeys flunk. During the test, sheep learned to recognize patterns in colors and to 

change their behavior when the patterns changed. They also learned to respond to 

shapes of objects instead of the color, something most large animals find very difficult. 

Despite their apparent intelligence, however, sheep seem to have a knack for getting 

themselves into trouble. They tend to follow the leader, even if that leader goes the 

wrong way. They sometimes wander, or flee in fright, and become separated from the 

flock. Lacking agility, they easily become trapped. Without much to defend themselves, 

they are an easy target for predators.  

Despite our apparent intelligence…  

We’re more like sheep than we want to admit. 

Like sheep, we seem to have the same knack. We tend to follow the crowd. We wander 

off the right path. We frighten easily. We trap ourselves by our own foolish choices. We 

have no defense, in ourselves, against the enemy of our souls.  

Isaiah 53:6 states, ‘All we like sheep have gone astray; we have turned—everyone—to 

his own way!’ 

Thankfully, Jesus has come to search for us. If we trust in Him, He will carry us back 

and set us on the right path. “For the Son of Man has come to save that which was 

lost” (Matthew 18:11).  

Jesus also said; ‘I am the good shepherd. The good shepherd lays down his life 

for the sheep…I am the good shepherd. I know my own and my own know me…My 

sheep hear My voice, and I know them, and they follow Me; (John 10:11,14, 27) 

Aren’t you glad we have The Good Shepherd who saves us,  

and watches out for us every day…forever! 

 

 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Isaiah+53:6&version=ESV

